
Monday, 30 OCTOBER 
Feria 
No Mass at St. Vincent's 

Tuesday, 31 OCTOBER 
Feria 
6:30pm: Adoration of The Blessed Sacrament 
7:00pm (Mass): Elmer & Leach Families 
Confessions after Mass 

Friday, 3 NOVEMBER 
Feria 
9:00am: Adoration of The Blessed Sacrament 
9:30am (Mass): Sean Murphy  

Saturday, 4 NOVEMBER 
Feast of St. Simon and St. Jude, Apostles 

Confessions 10:00 – 10:45am 
Mass at St. Vincent's Mission Hub (Check 
their website for Mass times) 

SUNDAY, 5 NOVEMBER 
Thirty-First Sunday Per Annum 
9:30am (Mass): People of the Parish 
6:00pm (Mass): Special Intention 

The collection for last Sunday was £314.00 plus SO's plus 

DONA £156.00. Word Mission collection was £220.15. The 
electronic giving device has been installed in the Narthex. Thank 
you for your continued generosity. 

 
Standing Orders: Should you want to set up a standing order, 

there is a form to fill in either on the website or it can be 

collected from the parish office. The bank details of the parish 
are: HSBC UK, 49-63 Fargate, Sheffield. South Yorkshire. S1 

2HD. 

Name of Account: Diocese of Hallam St Vincent of Paul 
Sort code: 40-41-07 Account Number: 81095099 

 

  

SUNDAY, 29th OCTOBER 2023 THIRTIETH SUNDAY PER ANNUM YEAR A 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 

SUNDAY, 29 OCTOBER 
Thirtieth Sunday Per Annum 
9:30am (Mass): People of the Parish 
6:00pm (Mass): Colin White (Recently 
Deceased) 

Wednesday, 1 NOVEMBER 

Solemnity of All Saints 

9:30am: Office of Lauds (Morning Prayer) 
6:30pm: Adoration of The Blessed Sacrament 
and Vespers (Evening Prayer) 
7:00pm (Mass): People of the Parish 
After Mass we will have veneration of the 
Relics. 

Thursday, 2 NOVEMBER 
Commemoration of All the Faithful 
Departed (All Souls Day) 
9:30am: Office of Lauds (Morning Prayer) 
6:30pm: Adoration of The Blessed Sacrament 
and Office of Vespers (Evening Prayer) 
7:00pm (Mass): Faithful Departed 

Catholic Chaplain urgent call: NGH: 2434343. Hallamshire 

Hospital: 2711900. Ask for the Catholic Priest Chaplain on duty 
(day or night). 

S.V.P: If anyone in the parish would like assistance with anything 

please ring, 07904664898. 
Live Simply Tip: Support CAFOD by signing one of their online 

petitions. See www.cafod.org.uk 

Interested in Catholicism: 31st October – 7:45pm  

Of your charity please pray for the anniversaries: 

Fr John  Tomblin (29/10/14), David Anthony Cousins 
(29/10/00), Carl Mathers (29/10/92), Tony  Darley 
(29/10/10), Dorothy Riley (29/10/13), Bernard Gill 

(29/10/84), Edward Hirst (30/10/78), Rose  Digby 
(30/10/91), Frank Dolan (31/10/94), Michael Ginty 

(31/10/96), Tom Jones (31/10/01), Peggy Lister (31/10/02), 

Ellen Makin (1/11/41), Ellen Moran (1/11/48), Bridget Agnes 
Reilly (1/11/83), Gilbert Marsh (1/11/86), Kathleen  Flynn 
(2/11/06), Molly Clarke (2/11/11), Deacon Lennard McKie 

(3/11/06), Margaret Taylor (4/11/99), Joseph Lodge 
(4/11/57), John Kenyon (4/11/89), Robert McAllister (4/11/90) 

and all other anniversaries that occur at this time. 

 
Recently deceased: Elizabeth Loftus R.I.P. Tina Leadley R.I.P. 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord, and let perpetual light shine 
upon them. May they rest in peace. Amen. 

Telephone: 0114 268 0716 

Parish Office Email: crookes@idnet.com 
Website: www.stvincentschurch.com 

Week 2 of the Psalter 



Please pray for the sick: Peter Mara, Elizabeth Dodson, 
Melony Oldfield, Mick McKenna, Oona Kirkland, Alison, 

Veronica Sowerby, Debbie, Felix, Lee Reilly, David Baker, 
Maura O'Hara, Terry Finn, Johnathan Elbel, Valerie 

Ashforth, Pat Lintott (O'Connor), Hugh Lafferty, Anne Bright, 
Goretti Bradshaw, Marie Vintin, Fr Jim Shryane, Fr Michael 
O'Connor, Minnie Sandiford, Anna Lanera, Paddy and Tom 

McGrath, Andrew Booth, Rebecca Smith, Michael, Eva 
Rajesh, Matilda & Family, Bridget Maughan, Theresa 

Maughan, Jack Hague, Tony, John Jackson, Tina Leadley. 
 

Grant them, O Lord, your healing and peace. 
 

St. Vincent's Parish Live Simply Prayer: 
Father, source of light and goodness help us to tread lightly 

on your world, and to share with each other the fruits of 
your creation. 

Acting justly, loving tenderly and living simply. Showing 
humility and gratitude for all that you give. Lord of heaven 

and earth. 
 

Union of Catholic Mothers: The Parish U.C.M. group are 
doing The Christmas shoe box Appeal again this year, if 

anyone would like to do a shoe Box there are information 
leaflets in the Narthex. 

 
Did someone say Christmas? : Although the supermarkets 
may think were nearly there, they're only right about one 

thing – we do need to prepare! This year the Parish will be 
having a Midnight Mass in addition to a 5pm Vigil Mass, 

and the usual 9:30am Christmas Day Mass. We are 
forming a small choir to lead in the Midnight Mass as we 
will be singing the Latin Proper's (Kyrie, Gloria, Credo 

Sanctus, Agnus Dei etc.). If interested please see either Fr. 
Walsh in the sacristy after Mass, Josh after the Sunday 

evening Mass, or send an email into the Parish. 
Next Practice Friday 3rd November – 6pm till 7:30pm 

 
Live Simply Tip for October: I will support the work of 

CAFOD by giving, praying and through my actions. 
 

Many thanks to all who supported the "Mystery Book" 

sale for St Justin Society on the 15th of October. £36 was 
raised which will be sent to one of the projects, in Africa, 
supported by the parish. We may have another sale next 

year. Watch this space! 

Holy Day of Obligation: This Wednesday, 1st of 
November, is the Solemnity of All Saints. The Church 
requires us to go to Mass on this day, just like our 
Sunday obligation. Masses will be said across the 
diocese so you will have plenty of opportunity to go; 
we will have Mass at St. Vincent's at 7:00pm. 

 
All Souls Day: Although All Souls may not be a Holy 
Day of Obligation it is a good time to go to Mass and 
pray for all the faithful departed. The theological basis 
for the feast is the doctrine that the souls which, on 
departing from the body are not perfectly cleansed 
from venial sins, or have not fully atoned for past 
transgressions, are not yet ready for the Beatific Vision, 
and that the faithful on earth can help them by prayers, 
almsgiving and especially the sacrifice of the Mass.  
Plenary Indulgence: From the 1st to the 8th of 
November inclusive, you can obtain a plenary 
indulgence, applicable only to the souls in Purgatory, 
by visiting a cemetery and praying for the departed. 
November Dead List: If you would like a Mass / 
Masses said for your loved ones throughout the year, 
you can pick up an envelope and information slip in the 
Narthex. Please return it in the sacristy or to the parish 
office. 

Parish Bazaar: The Parish Bazaar will be held on 

Saturday 2nd December from 11am till 1:30pm. If you 
would like to book a stall, volunteer to help with setting 
up, clearing up, helping on the day, or would like more 
information, please contact Helen (07828752806) or 
Kathryn (07879014700), or please come and chat to 
us after mass. We’d love more parishioners to be 
involved. Many thanks. 

Parish Directory: We have prepared a directory of 

groups and activities in the parish, including contact details.  

It is available via the parish website, by selecting 'Parish 
Directory' from the banner at the top of the home page.  The 

plan is to produce some printed copies in the near future as 
well, so don't worry if you do not have access to the internet - 
you will get to see a copy later.  However, for those who do 

have access to the version that is now on the website, please 
have a look and let us know if you have any comments (eg. 

mistakes, omissions).  What's more, you might also find an 

activity or group in which you would like to get involved!  If 
you do have any comments, please pass them on as 
indicated in the first section of the directory. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This Sunday's Response to the Psalm: 
I love you, Lord, my strength. 

Facebook.com/stvincentscrookes @stvincentsparishcrookes 

This week's top tip for getting the most out of Holy Mass: 
Join in the singing! There are many Bible verses that encourage us to sing to the Lord, making it clear that this is 

something God desires from us. In Matthew 26:30 we are told that even Jesus sang hymns. When we don’t really 
want to sing, but do it anyway, it shows God that we are willing to put Him above all else. This is the most important 
reason that you should sing during the Mass. St. Augustine said that “He who sings prays twice.” Our song is a praise 

offering to the Lord. The lyrics are more than just words, they are the prayer of the heart. 

   


